City of Boston, Massachusetts

Office of the Mayor
Michelle Wu

January 12, 2022

The Honorable Maureen Feeney

Office of the City Clerk

1 City Hall Plaza

Room 601

Boston, MA 02201

Dear Madam Clerk,

Pursuant to the authority vested in me by Section 12 of Chapter 642 of the Acts of 1966 of
the Massachusetts General Laws, I hereby re-appoint the following Member to the City of
Boston Public Facilities Commission:

Katherine P. Craven of 171 Walnut Hill Road, Chestnut Hill, Massachusetts 02467.
This Member will serve a term expiring upon written statement to the City Clerk.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston
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